
MEMO 

To: Northfield Township Board 

From: Lenore Zelenock, LPC Township Board Representative 

Date: 01 /04/18 

Re: Land Preservation Committee (LPC) Update 

T he next Land Preservation Committee (LPC) meeting is T hursday, 

January 11, 2018. 

T he LPC is working on having "a conversation on land preservation" at our 

February 8th meeting. T he purpose is to have our residents and local 

experts join together to have "conversations" on the benefits of land 

preservation. We are working on a poster to advertise the meeting. Also, 

like us on Facebook at Northfield Township Land Preservation Committee. 

In addition, Ms. Otto and I are in the process of reviewing changes to the 

bylaws. 
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Join your neighbors and 
local environmental experts 
for conversations about 
the many benefits of farmland 
and natural area preservation. 

February 8 
-9:00 

(free refreshments and maps) 

Northfield Township Office 
(Public Safety Building) 
8350 Main Street 
Whitmore Lake, Ml 48189 

For more information, contact 
Lenore Zelenock at 
7 43-449-2880 ext. 21 

Like us on Facebook at 
Northfield Township Land 
Preservation Committee 


